
 

 

 
14th May 2018 

Prom Night - Thursday 28th June 2018 
 

Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
Every year the Pendle Community College Student Council organise a magical night 
for Year 11 and college students.  The prom always proves to be a very popular way 
of celebrating our young people, some of whom will be moving onto new adventures 
soon afterwards. 
 
This year the prom will take place in the school hall on Thursday 28th June 2018 
with guests arriving from 6.30pm to enter by the red carpet.  The night will include a 
champagne reception (alcohol free), music and dancing, a curry supper, cupcakes, 
photographs and a chance for the young people to make lifelong memories.  There 
are prizes for best dressed, best dancers and of course, Prom King and Queen.  The 
evening will end at 9pm when you will need to collect your child unless you give 
written permission for them to walk home. 
 
Tickets for this event are £10.00 including supper, cake and non-alcoholic cocktails 
throughout the evening.  This price has remained the same for the last six years and 
is a fraction of the cost of other local schools.  Please return the permission slip 
below along with £10.00 by Friday 25th June 2018 to secure a ticket for your child. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Nicola Booth 
Teaching Assistant 
 

 
Prom Night 

 
Student Name: ____________________________ 
 
I do/ do not give permission for my child to attend the Prom on Thursday 28th June 
and enclose £10.00 for the ticket.  
 
I agree to collect my child at 9pm / my child can walk home (please delete as 
appropriate). 
 
Signed _______________________________________  
 


